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January 2, 1991 k,f]f
Ref: T-~11111 A

Mr. Charles F. McDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and Transportation
U.8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

Reference: Dockets 71-9208, 71-9079, 71-9080, 71-9159,
71-9176, 71-9177, 71-9178, 71-%179

Dear Mr., McDonald:

The responsipility for the above referenced docket numbers is being
transferred to NuPac Services, a subsidiary of Pacific Nuclear.
All documentation is being transferred. The documentation will

continue to be controlled under the same Pacific Nuclear gquality
assurance system.

Any future correspondence regarding these dockets should be
addressed to:

Mr. Robert Williams

Director of Engineering

NuPac Services

Brookside Cffice Park

No. 1, Harrison Way, Suite 209
Columbia, 8C 29212

Phone: (803) 781~0426

Sincerely,
NUCLEAR PACKAGING, INC,
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Charles J. Temus
Director of Engineering
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